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Robert Street in St. Paul 
Robert St. from I-94 in downtown St. Paul to Annapolis St. in 
West St. Paul is in need of repair. The urban road averages 
18,000 trips a day and serves businesses, freight haulers, 
commuters, schools and local residents through three distinct 
districts—downtown St. Paul, West Side Flats and West Side. 
 
Summary of work   
2020 

• Make minor drainage repairs to the historic Robert St. 
Bridge 

• Resurface Robert St. just south of the bridge, which 
will close for six weeks in summer 2020. 

 
2022 

• Replace Robert St. bridge deck over I-94 in downtown 
St. Paul 

• Make minor repairs to Robert St. through downtown 
•  St. Paul 

 
MnDOT, Ramsey County and the city of St. Paul will 
gather more information and proceed with a plan to 
repair the road in downtown St. Paul. 

 
• Repair and resurface the Robert St. Flats bridge over 

the Union Pacific Railroad and at George St. 
 
2025 or 2026 

• Engage the West Side community to help develop a 
vision for the future of Robert St. This work will begin in 2025 or 2026.   

For more information:  
• Website: mndot.gov/metro/projects/hwy3robertstreet-stpaul/index.html.  
• Kevin Walker, Communications and Engagement, kevin.walker@state.mn.us or 651-234-7509 
• Carolyn Adamson, Project Manager, carolyn.adamson@state.mn.us or 651-234-7881 
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